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Class 3 are out on trips every Wednesday 

in March 

World Autism Acceptance Week: Monday 

27th  

Y5 trip to Methodist Church: Tuesday 

28th March 

Parent’s evening: Wed 29th March 

Non-school uniform day: Fri 31st March 

Break-up for Easter holiday: Fri 31st 

March 

KS2 residential: 24th-26th April 

King’s Coronation celebration: Friday 5th 

May 

Bank Holiday: Monday 8th May 

Yr6 SATS week: Tuesday 9th May 

Charity Bag collection (more details to 

follow): Tuesday 9th May 

Sports Day: Thursday 18th May 

Teacher Training Day Thursday 22nd June 

Summer Fayre: Friday 30th June 

Whole-school beach trip: Thursday 20th 

July 

Leavers & Award Assembly: Friday 21st 

July 

Break up for Summer: Friday 21st July  

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the weekend everyone. I can’t believe we are 

entering the final week of the Spring term. This week, we gained 

a new award for school: Historic England’s Heritage Schools 

Award. This is for the work Class 4 have done with Northern 

Heartlands learning about the history of Willington and 

Sunnybrow. Well done Class 4 for all your hard work and a huge 

thank you to the team from Northern Heartlands too.  

 

Class 3’s Reading Event 

Reading is one of our top priorities at 

Sunnybrow. As the great Dr Seuss 

said, “The more that you read, the 

more things you will know. The more 

that you learn, the more places you 

will go.” On Monday, Class 3 

welcomed parents into class to share 

their current class text Charlotte’s 

Web and then share stories. Thanks 

to the parents that came to support the event.  

 

World Down SyndromeAwareness Day 

 

We supported World Down Syndrome 

Awareness day this year by coming into 

school and wearing odd socks. We are 

proud to be a school where everyone is 

welcomed, everyone is appreciated and 

everyone is supported to succeed.  

 

 

 

Dress-down day 

With the rising costs of bus hire (we were quoted nearly £500 

for a trip to Beamish for 11 children), we are on a huge 

fundraising drive, so we can afford to do as many trips with the 

children as possible. Next Friday (31st March) children are invited 

to come into school in non-school uniform for a donation of £1.  

 

Decorate Egg Competition 

Sunnybrow News 
 



On Friday 31st March, children are invited to bring in a decorated 

egg from home to enter our competition. There will be a winner 

from each class.  

 

Cyber Bullying 

As a parent, cyber bullying is 

something that really worries me. It 

is so difficult to keep up with the 

many apps and to know who your 

child is connecting with online. 

Within school, we often hear from 

children that they have received 

unkind or threatening messages 

from another child, so we work 

really hard to ensure that our 

children know what to do to protect 

themselves. Parents, please check 

your child’s phone and see who they 

are contacting, the nature of 

messages sent and what apps they are engaging with. I will also 

upload a leaflet to Class Dojo which outlines some measures you 

can take to help your child to stay safe online. The NSPCC and 

the Thinkuknow websites also have lots of useful information and 

activities for parents.  

  

 
 

Class 1: 84.8% 

Class 2: 84.8% 

Class 3: 97.8% 

Class 4: 92.9% 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Award Winner: Eleanor  

 
 

 

Class 1 

 

Class 2 

 

 

Class 3 

 

Class 4 

 

Citizen of the 

week 

Scarlett Lucas-Jay Riley  Rosie 

 

English star of 

the week 

Rosie Amber-Rose Jessica Layton 

 

Maths star of the 

week  

Carson Codie Jake Max 

Exceptionally 

Talented  

Daniel Darcy-Mai Teagan-Lea Lincoln 



Class Dojo winner Gracie Evie-Grace Hayden Indie 

Honest    Empathetic    Ambitious    Respectful & Resilient  Trustworthy 

 


